Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter December 2013 Season's Greetings!



With the Silly Season in full swing it is time to reflect on the year nearly gone. It's been a very busy one for us with the renovations of our private cottages in May and the construction of our two new premium cottages.

The premium cottages are very popular with guests who especially appreciate the spacious layout and the adjacent parking. Have a look!

An increasing number of visitors to the Mountain use their Mobile phones for research and to find their way around. To accommodate the need for easy to use information on the go, we together with some local businesse associates on Tamborine Mountain have developed the <u>GoTambo Mobile App</u>. The App is a comprehensive tourist guide with over 300 listings and a clever map for directions.

Flexible Witches Falls Cottages Gift Vouchers for a stay on beautiful Tamborine Mountain are a great present for a loved one. You can <u>order our Vouchers online</u> or give us a call on 07 5545 4411. We are happy to help you customise a voucher so that it is just right as that special and memorable gift.

If you are like us and leave your Christmas shopping to the last minute, we are very happy to scan and email the voucher directly to you.

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Daniela and David
Witches Falls Cottages
+61 7 5545 4411

